Keri O'Brien

From: Greg Oropeza < greg@oropezastonescardenas.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 12:06 PM

To: City Clerk External E-Mail

Cc: Kiya Tabb; Katie P. Halloran; nicholas.perez-alvarez@stantec.com; Ronald Ramsingh;

Mary Lou Hoover

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 715 and 811 Seminole

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Keri,

We would like to remove the 715 and 811 Seminole zoning requests from the May 9 meeting. I see the agenda is not on legistar yet so procedurally I am not sure if we can have that removed from the agenda all together or if we need to request postponement and have that voted on with approval of the agenda on May 9.

We would request postponement to date certain November 14 meeting (I think that is the meeting date in November). We have engaged in several community member meetings and working with members of the public which is the reason for the request.

Let me know if you need anything additional from us.

Thanks! Greg

Gregory S. Oropeza, Esq.



221 Simonton Street Key West, Florida 33040

Tel: 305.294.0252 Fax: 305.402.2802

Oropezastonescardenas.com

Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein.

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.

Please note: This law firm may be deemed a "debt collector" under the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act. Any and all information obtained during and from communications may be used for the purpose of collecting debt.